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Nurse-Family Partnership  

Tri-County Health Department 

Phone: 303-255-6246 

 

 

 

Nurse-Family Partnership is a relationship-based program that partners highly-trained 
professional nurses with vulnerable first-time mothers and their babies. The program 
transforms lives through improved pregnancy outcomes, promotion of child health and 
development, and the encouragement of economic self-sufficiency for families. In this 
program, nurses visit mothers and babies in their homes for over two years. 
 

 

Patient is pregnant?  

Yes                           No  

                                 Do not refer to NFP  

 

 

Is she a first-time mother?  

Yes                             No  

        Consider a different program 

o Parents As Teachers  

o Families First 

o SafeCare  

Would she meet income guidelines?  

 Yes        No 

If you are unsure, refer.        Do not refer.      

        

 

 

 

Does she live in Adams, Arapahoe, or Douglas county?  

 Yes        No  

If you are unsure, refer.         Refer to a different NFP Site  

o Denver Health NFP 
Fax: (303) 602-8904  

o Centura Health  NFP 
Fax: (303) 269-2970 

o Jefferson County Public Health Dept. 
Fax: (303)239-7157 
 

 

 

About The Program  

Nurse-Family Partnership Referring Process  

 

Income Guidelines 

 In accordance with the Colorado Nurse Home Visitor 

Program Act, clients in the NHVP must be low-income, 

meaning the mother’s annual income (not the household or 

family income), cannot exceed 200% of the Federal Poverty 

Guidelines. 

 

o Clients actively enrolled in Medicaid or WIC meet 

the income eligibility requirement. 

o Clients who do not earn or receive an income 

meet the income eligibility requirement. 

 

Enroll Early  
Enrollment is limited, so early referral during pregnancy is 
highly encouraged. 

Postpartum Referrals 
Postpartum referrals must be enrolled 30 days after birth.  
 
Please keep in mind that an NFP nurse needs time to schedule a 
visit and meet with the client prior to the 30 day postpartum 
enrollment period. 

 

Fax to Adams (Fax: 303-255-6290), Arapahoe or Douglas County (Fax: 720-200-1690). 
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